




Wednesday 24th May 2023
After School Clubs for Summer Term 2
Dear Parents and Carers,										
We are pleased to be able to continue to offer the opportunity for children to attend an after-school club, which are fully funded and are at no additional charge for parents and carers. 

These after school clubs will begin on the week beginning, 5th June 2023 - clubs will run from 3:25pm – 4:15pm. The last week of clubs will be the week beginning 17th July 2023.  There are limited spaces available, so please return by Thursday 25th May 2023.  

We have high expectations of behaviour at Willow Bank and expect the behaviour of our pupils to be impeccable during the clubs, therefore any persistent poor choices made by pupils, may lead to pupils losing their place in the club.  It is important that children are picked up promptly as we do not have the provision after the club finishes.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.
Yours sincerely,

Mr Talbot-Sikkens
Deputy Headteacher
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
	Day
	Year Group
	Clubs & Equipment
	Venue
	Lead Adult
	Tick (if you would you’re your child attend

	Tuesday
	Year 3 & 4
	Cricket PE kits
	Field/Playground
	Sport Coach
	

	Tuesday
	Year 5 & 6
	Football PE kits
	Field/Playground
	Sport Coach
	

	Wednesday
	Year 1 & 2
	Football PE kits
	Playground
	Sport Coach
	


If you would like your child to attend, please tick the appropriate club:

Return by Thursday 25th May 2023

Parent/Carer name: ____________________________________ 	Date: ________________

I give permission for ___________________________ in _________________ class to attend this club.
Emergency contact number _____________________________

